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10 November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Bus route diversions 

 

From Thursday 11 November, a section of Wokingham Road is being resurfaced from Holmes 

Road to Melrose Avenue.  The works will run from 9.30am-4.30pm.  The bus routes affected 

will be the X4/4 and the 17.  Both routes will only go as far as Cemetery Junction before 

diverting down the A4 London Road.  Whilst this should not affect the journey to school, on 

the way home students using these routes will need to walk from Crescent Road to the bus 

stop at Cemetery Junction to catch the bus.  The diversion will remain in place until Saturday 

13 November.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Swart 

Office Manager/Headteacher’s PA 

 

 


